The Tamil Ladies Club of WA Presents: Ray of Light

The Tamil Ladies Club of WA has generously selected Ishar Multicultural Women’s Health
Services as the beneficiary for their next fundraising event, Ray of Light. The Tamil Ladies Club
of WA supports women from the Tamil community and provides support for women'’s
organisations by fundraising, hosting events and networking opportunities. Ishar will utilise the
funds raised from the event to continue investing in the interests of our clients and the
multicultural community.

Date: 18th of March 2023

Location: South Perth Community Hall - Cnr Sandgate Street and South Terrace, South Perth
Time: 5:30pm arrival, all guests to be seated by 6pm

Dress code: Glitz & Glam or Great Gatsby

Indian buffet dinner will be provided, as well as raffles prizes, entertainment and a DJ. The
event is BYO.

Tickets are selling for $80 per person.

To purchase please contact:

Malini: 0422 181 227

Shanthini: 0412 331 950

Jeyanthi: 0466 111 799




